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Aug 28,2016 
 

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General. 

 

This is an explaining letter for applying to re-join the UN Global Compact. On July 30, 2014, Provalue 
Management Consultancy Corporation was approved to join the Global Compact. Due to the work 
handover after the change of related project manager, we failed to submit the COP paper before the 
deadline required.  As a result, we has been removed from the official website of the Global Compact as a 
member. We feel very sorry and seriously make the explanation as the following.   

 

1. Provalue Management Consultancy Corporation, founded in 2001, is devoted to proving responsible 
business solutions for government, companies and social organization in the field of CSR and 
sustainability.  We have rich experience in the work of research, training and consulting in the industries 
of food, green building materials, green building, green energy, green finance and public governance. We 
agree with the ten principles of the UN global compact, and are willing to make contributions to the 
development of the Global Compact in China. 

 

2. Due to the work handover after the change of related project manager, we failed to submit the  COP 
paper online by the deadline (July 30, 2016). We apologize for our mistake and will try our best to make 
up.  We have started to prepare the COP and will submit it  as soon as possible. 

 

3.  We will continue to support the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, 
labor, environment and anti-corruption, while abiding by the commitment to the public and stakeholders. 
Hereby, we apply to re-join the Global Compact organization and expect for the approval. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

 

Ms. Diana Zhang 

Chairman, Provalue Management Consultancy Corporation 


